
ATTACHMENT 5 

From: perry gardner  

Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 7:11 PM 
To: Parking Study <PStudy@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: parking permits for non-residents 
 
Good evening - This sounds like you are trying to address a problem that does not exist - very 
much like the parklet / one-way trial.  Parking is a problem for local business employees 
because they can't walk more than a block from the car to their job. You can help the problem 
by enforcing the hourly limits. That would help free up spaces for shoppers. Need some extra 
spaces? Sell permits for parking spaces at store, businesses and churches. Give them the money 
that is generated.  
 
--  
Perry Gardner 
215 University 
 
 


